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Announcement 

The Institute for Computational Studies at Colorado State University will sponsor 
an International Multigrid Conference to be held at Copper Mountain, Colorado, 
April 6-8, 1983. Abstracts for contributed papers should be submitted by 
December 10, 1982 to Dr. Steve McCormick, Institute for Computational Studies, P. 
0. Box 1852, Fort Collins, Colorado 80522, (303) 491-6900. 
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